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November 3, 2017 
 
Dustin Czapla 
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Request for Extension of Decision Date 
 
Dear Dustin: 
 
In our phone conversation November 2, 2017 you informed me we had failed to provide proof 
of public notice. I apologize but I did not receive your letter dated August 8, 2017. I appreciate 
you providing me an electronic copy. I am writing this letter to request a minimum 90-day 
extension of our decision date to allow us to publish.  
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact me at the Land Use office at (719) 
589-3812 or at rbaird@alamosacounty.org.   
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
   
 
 
Rachel M. Baird 
Land Use Administrator 
 
CC: Tim DeHerrera, Alamosa County Road and Bridge Director 
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